
Rec’d 2/3/2017 
 
Hello, 
 
I am submitting a request under the Freedom of Information Act for the resignation letter submitted by 
a member of the North Chicago CUSD 187 Financial Oversight Panel recently.  
 
I’ve been communicating with Jackie Matthews, and she said I should be able to get the letter fairly 
quickly. I would appreciate it greatly if I could get it digitally to this email address by Monday afternoon.  
 
Please contact me at 312-818-9418 if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Emily 
 
-- 
 
Emily Coleman 
Reporter, Lake County News-Sun 
Chicago Tribune Media Group 
 
 


